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Year 1 have been writing Halloween poems using their five senses. In Maths, they have 

continued their good work on money. The children enjoyed buying things from the shop, 

using different coins to pay for their items. 

Year 2 have been writing their own story based on Grandad’s Secret Giant. In Maths, they 

have been learning about 2D and 3D shapes.  

It has been a busy week at Pike Fold. We celebrated Diwali by painting our own diva lamps. 

We also did some African mask painting, using wooden dowel.  

Year 1 had a fantastic time on their trip to Whitworth Art Gallery. They enjoyed making their 

own sculptures in the gallery and then exploring Whitworth Park to find the sculptures and 

draw them in their Art books. 

Please keep a look out on the website for pictures of our amazing week!  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

Friday 25th October - Finish for Half Term 

Monday 4th November - Back to school 

Friday 8th November - KS1 attendance 

trip 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Homework 

Year 1: 

Themed project workbooks handed out today to be 

returned by  

Monday 4th November please. 

Year 2: 

Maths and comprehension worksheets 

 

Spellings: We are now on a new scheme called 

‘Spelling Shed’. Please check your child’s book bag 

for the list. 

Reading – Please can books and reading records back 

in every day. Thank you. 

 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 

 Chair of governors Smyth Harper can be contacted by email – 

chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614  

App Downloads 

Please download the following apps 

Class Dojo App 

Spider School App 


